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Email:  
 
 
 
Dear                                      
 
The University of Idaho is requesting a budget reallocation for the project entitled  
“                                                                                                                                          ” 
funded under                                        (UI #           ).  We are requesting this reallocation for the 
following reason(s): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are therefore respectfully requesting approval of this rebudget request.                            

 
If you have any questions, please contact postaward@uidaho.edu or (208) 885-6651. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Principal Investigator 
 
 
 
 
 
Deborah N. Shaver 
Director, Office of Sponsored Programs 
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